ATTACHMENT 6

C&F: 1653816.1



Connecticut Commission on Culture & Tourism

March 25,2010

S;ﬁ?\;':;f: 'I;if;?:n Ms. I.)eborah' M. Qsterhoudt
Infinigy Engineering and Survey
11 Herbert Drive

Cne Constitution Plaza Latham, NY. 12110
Second Flocr
Hartford, Connecticut

06103
B T5E 9850 Subject: Proposed Wireless Telecommunications Facility. 655 Basseit
860 256 2763 (7 Road, Watertown, Connecticut. Infinigy Proj. No. 226-015

Dear Ms. Osterhoudt:

The State Historic Preservation Office previously issued a comment letter for a
proposed telecommunications facility at “936 Linkfield Road” in Watertown.,
Connecticut' . It is our understanding that the address of the proposed facilities in
the materials submitted to this office was incorrect. The facilities will be
constructed at 655 Bassett Road in Watertown. Infinigy has informed SHPO that
all other information used by SHPO in our evaluation of the potential effects of
this undertaking on historic properties was correct.

Based on the supplemental information that you have submitted to this office.
SHPO reiterates our previous opinion: we expect that the proposed undertaking
will have no effect on historic, architectural, or archaeological resources listed on
or eligible for the National Register of Historic Places.

This office appreciates the opportunity to have reviewed and commented upon the
proposed undertaking. This comment is provided in accordance with the National
Historic Preservation Act and supersedes all previous correspondence regarding
the proposed undertaking,

For further information, please contact Mr. Daniel Forrest, Staff Archacologist, at
(860) 256-2761 or daniel.forrest@ct.gov.

David Bahlman
Deputy State Historic Preservation Officer

CONNECTICUT ! Letter from David Bahlman (SHPO) to Deborah Osterhoudt (Infinigy) dated March 2, 2010.

www.cultureandtourism.org

An Affirmative Action
Equal Opportunity Employer



	National Park and Trails 226-015 Bassett.pdf
	Mashantucket No interest 1-16-10 Ljnkfield.pdf
	Local Disk


